
Spring 2020 Diversity Committee Update 

 

The April 15th Diversity Committee meeting rescheduled for May 6th was canceled.  
The spring meeting agenda was to include a review of District demographic 
information and a discussion of “Diversity and the Hiring Process” in T/E.  Both 
topics will be moved to the Fall Diversity Meeting at which time demographic 
information from the October 1, 2020 enrollment data will be available and a 
summary of the staff diversity demographics will be shared having just completed 
the summer hiring process.   

Dr. Oscar Torres sent an email to all members of the committee requesting topics 
for future discussion.  He also shared a slide of current demographics as well as a 
link to a Spoke article detailing the impact of the movie Sankofa which was 
viewed at the February Diversity Committee meeting and was moderated by 
Professor Hezekiah Lewis from Villanova University.  The current demographic 
information along with a link to the Spoke article is included in this update. 

We look forward to seeing everyone again in the Fall. 

 

• Sankofa: Villanova film reframes black history http://spoke.news/sankofa-villanova-
film-reframes-black-history/ 

 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fspoke.news%2Fsankofa-villanova-film-reframes-black-history%2F&data=02%7C01%7Ctorreso%40tesd.net%7Cf3f2fc92b9364499fb2708d7e1a6d6db%7Cd7991aabbfe046e88315ded87d122e63%7C0%7C1%7C637225979011552919&sdata=R8oQvkbFCVZ1%2F%2Bi65ArGDWev%2BvVEUsyJja%2FWIMH9V2g%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fspoke.news%2Fsankofa-villanova-film-reframes-black-history%2F&data=02%7C01%7Ctorreso%40tesd.net%7Cf3f2fc92b9364499fb2708d7e1a6d6db%7Cd7991aabbfe046e88315ded87d122e63%7C0%7C1%7C637225979011552919&sdata=R8oQvkbFCVZ1%2F%2Bi65ArGDWev%2BvVEUsyJja%2FWIMH9V2g%3D&reserved=0

